
Friday 20th SeptemberWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow class have had a great week! The children have explored different cause and effect toys and 
musical instruments. They have explore some more of forest school and practiced their climbing 

skills. The children have all enjoyed looking at rice snaps in food explorers.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty, Mrs Shetty, Mrs Kam

Messages

Well done to Tiffany for winning 
the Kimmy Kind award for Willow 
class this week. This was awarded 

for looking after the books in 
class and putting them back on 
the book shelf when finished 

reading. 

Reminder to all parents that we 
are a nut free school. Please 

check all the food you are sending 
in does not contain nuts.

Thank you!


